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Sussex County Sheriff’s K9 Team Graduates from the New Jersey State Police Academy 
 
 
Sheriff Michael F. Strada is pleased to announce the graduation of the Sussex County Sheriff’s Office’s 
newest K-9 Team from the New Jersey State Police Canine Academy. 
 
Sheriff’s Detective Nicholas Galvao and K-9 “Zena” recently successfully completed training in both 
narcotics detection and tracking/trailing. Detective Galvao’s partner, K-9 Zena is a 1-year-old German 
Shepherd. 
 
Sheriff Strada congratulates Detective Galvao and Zena and wishes them great success in their careers. 
Said Sheriff Strada, “We are pleased to present the services of this great team and our other K-9 teams to 
the law enforcement agencies and citizens of Sussex County. I know they will prove to be a tremendous 
asset.” 
 
 


